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To Lloyd's Register of Shipping, Iondon.
Dear Sirs,
Regarding steamtrawler "Fallsevni" of Thorshawn

On request of the owner I have during the days the 7th and
8th of Julw 1948 inspected the Feed Pipe, the Feed Valve and the
Bottom Blow-off Valve.

A new Check Valve was made. The Feed Pipe was after welding
tested to twice the boiler pressure and found to be tight.

The Bottom Blow-off Valve was badly coroded. As a temporary
repair the seating was welded and a new valve was made, After this
the valve was tested to twice the boiler bressure and found to be
tight.

It is recermended that a new Valvehousing being mounted
before the trawler is going out fishing again.

Thorshavn July the 9th 1948
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